
Once again, I am emailing my opposition to the name change of Kelseyville.  I realize there are now 2 
new supervisors now on board.  Congratulations to you both.   
 
I can't figure out why you all would not support the majority of the people who voiced their objection to this 
by voting.  Kuddos to those who did vote.  These are the people who put you all in office by the way.  So 
many DO NOT vote and still want to complain or change things.  I say, don't complain if you are not going 
to vote.  So with that being said, I believe you all need to consider these folks who voted.   
  
I also want to say that I was born and raised here in Lake County.  I am on several local Boards and 
committees to help serve our community.  It makes me sad that this has happened to our beautiful place 
we call home.  All the controversy and ill feelings it has caused.  I do not believe that changing 
Kelseyville's name is the answer.  Love, understanding, and compassion, yes, but not changing the name 
of a beloved town and trying to erase their image they have worked so hard for.   
 
Thank you for your time and I pray you all find it in your heart to do what is best for our little County and 
place we all call home.  Please Save Kelseyville.   
 
With high regards,  
 
Nancy Hudson 
 


